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October 19, 2016 
 
 
Travis Marshall 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
Colorado Department of Natural Resources 
101 South 3

rd
 Suite 301 

Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 

Re: NOI P2016-022 Withdraw 
 

 
Mr. Marshall, 
 
Kinross Gold U.S.A. Inc. submitted a new NOI for the Golden Wonder project in Hinsdale County 
Colorado on August 15

th
 2016. The NOI was specifically for operations to be conducted on private 

lands. The Colorado DRMS assigned it NOI number P-2016-022 in a NOD letter dated August 22, 
2016.  
 
The intent of this letter is to inform the Colorado DRMS of the withdrawal of NOI P-2016-022, as the 
proposed work will not be conducted.  
 
Please consider this letter as official  documentation of cancellation of the NOI referenced above. If 
you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kathleen Autenrieth 
Sr. Exploration Geologist 
 
Kinross Gold U.S.A. Inc. 
5075 Syracuse St. 8

th
 Floor 

Denver, CO 80237 
Office: 509-775-8557 
 


